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This bill is yet another form of voter suppression. Vote by mail is important to many of 

us who live in rural areas, are housebound, and/or do not have transportation. The 

current system works. There is no need to change it. This bill is catering to Trump’s 

voter suppression scheme. It should never be introduced. Our democracy depends 

on our freedom to vote. Do not diminish our rights.  


